
Date: January 10, 2008 
 
The NSDL Outreach and Communications group agreed on January 10, 2008 to 
discontinue support of the NSDL Toolbar in favor of placing more emphasis and 
resources into the development and support of more dynamic ‘take-anywhere’ 
technologies such as Google Gadgets and Facebook applications.  
 
We will remove references to the NSDL toolbar from the NSDL.org website and cease 
any promotional activities.  The main NSDL Toolbar download page located at 
http://nsdl.org/toolbar will be replaced with text that explains that the NSDL Toolbar has 
been discontinued and encourages users to use the Google Gadget instead.   
 
All promotional materials will remain in OnRamp for historical purposes. 
 
 


